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Medical school ranked seventh

FSU's College of Medicine has been ranked seventh in the country for Hispanics, according to
Hispanic Business magazine, which has published its annual rankings of graduate schools in the
magazine's September issue. The medical school was ranked 11th in 2008. The magazine based its
ranking on a variety of factors, including the percentage of full-time Hispanic faculty, services for
Hispanic students, Hispanic recruitment efforts and retention rates, the percentage of Hispanic
students enrolled and the school's reputation as reflected in U.S. News & World Report.

TCC is offering training in "green building" industries. Beginning Monday and continuing throughout the
fall semester, TCC will offer classes such as Solar Thermal Hot Water Heating and Introduction to
Photovoltaic. Classes run 6-10 p.m. Monday through Thursday. For more information, call TCC's
Center for Workforce Development at 201-8760 or e-mail trades@tcc.fl.edu.
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